W, May 28, 2019

To the School Board of Pelican Rapids School District

I wish to resign my teaching position following the 2018-2019 school year

contingent on the School Boards acceptance of the Memorandum of Understanding

presented to Board by PREA on May 28, 2019 regarding the hiring of retired

teachers.




